
 
 

Stow Police Department 
Dispatch Log  From: 01/29/2024  Thru: 02/04/2024     0000 - 2359 

 
 
Time Call Reason Action   
 
                0356 DISABLED MV Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 2] FIRE ACADEMY - STATE RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports DMV in front of the Fire academy in the bad  
corners. S5 responds.  
 

         Narrative:     
S5 request CBK to the scene for a removal.  
 

         Narrative:     
Vehicle removed from roadway, operator went with CBK for  
vehicle drop off location.  
 

 
                0750 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0813 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

state 911 on site to inspect equipment.  
 

 
                0854 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [CON 305WALDEN] CONCORD DISTRICT COURT - WALDEN ST 
 
                0920 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0925 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assist resident with LTC Application  
 

 
                0950 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0953 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0958 911 Out of Town Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller, requesting assistabce for his mother who lives  
in CT. Transfered call to CT.  
 

 
                1040 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assist resident with paperwork 
 

 
                1113 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                1256 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1315 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                1322 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller believes she may have been a victim of fraud. Advised  
party to come into the station when convient for them.  



 
 
                1335 MEDICAL EMERGENCY False Alarm   
  Location/Address:    [STW 10] MEETING HOUSE - MEETING HOUSE LN 
         Narrative:     

medical alarm activation. R17,E19,S7,ALS3 
 

         Narrative:     
Alarm co requesting cancellation.  
 

         Narrative:     
Confirmed accidential by R17 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-91-IN 
 
                1516 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    NORTH SHORE DR 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with report information.  
 

 
                1529 Patrol Initiated Area Check Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 215HARVARD] WEDGEWOOD PINES COUNTRY CLUB - HARVARD RD 
 
                1542 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1601 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    [STW 22GLEASOND] WARREN INSURANCE AGENCY - GLEASONDALE RD 
 Refer To Citation:    413918AC 
       Refer To Accident:    413918AC 
 
                1603 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
       Vicinity of:    SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a deer that may be in distress across the  
street from her house.  
 

         Narrative:     
Environmental PD notified. 
S3 reports animal went further into woods upon arrival, will  
check back 
 

         Narrative:     
s3 checked area, animal GOA 
 

 
                1641 RADAR Services Rendered   
          Location:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1655 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assisting walk in party with medication disposal.  
 

 
                1700 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

s3 meeting with party in lobby 
 

 
                1734 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

leominster pd called regarding a party that stated the  
vehicle has not been returned from a ride share program.  
leominster believes a resident of Stow is in posession of  
the vehicle. s3 will be out to investigate. s3 located the  
vehicle in the driveway and will follow up with leominster  
pd. 
 

         Narrative:     
s3 requested we call leominster pd. called and left message  
with lpd to return call. 
 

         Narrative:     



leominster pd stated the owner of the vehicle will try and  
resolve the issue with the renting party. 
 

 
                1802 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S3 called and spoke with home owner - he will relay  
information to his son who just left the residence. 
 

 
                2211 RADAR Services Rendered   
          Location:    W ACTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 01/30/2024  -  Tuesday  
 
                0029 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                0036 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 50] BUSCEMI'S LIQUORS - HUDSON RD 
 
                0038 TRAFFIC CONTROL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    FIRE STATION - CRESCENT ST 
 
                0753 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assist rersident with LTC Application 
 

 
                0822 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                0827 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP Citation/Warning Issued   
  Location/Address:    HILLCREST AVE + GREAT RD 
 Refer To Citation:    415230AC 
         Narrative:     

citation issued 
 

       Refer To Accident:    415230AC 
 
                0856 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in, dropped of check for LTC renewal 
 

 
                0856 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + RED ACRE RD 
 
                0917 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0922 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a Bob Cat on school property. Called Boxboro  
ACO 
 

 
                0938 ANIMAL AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reported seeing a Bob Cat on school property. Area  
checked by S6 and S7. Officers did not see any Bob cats in  
the area.  
 

 
                0958 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                1008 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SUDBURY RD 
 
                1136 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assist with LTC application  
 

 
                1224 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assist walk in, with LTC Application 
 

 
                1306 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 509] POMPOSITTICUT COMMUNITY CENTER - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Opening Run per FD. No Tone needed 
 

         Narrative:     
medical response to COA - Clear with a refusal of service  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-92-IN 
 
                1355 FOUND/LOST PROPERTY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

VW car key found / turned in.  
 

 
                1452 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

reporting party stated at 2:53 pm his wife was victim of  
unemployment fraud. s7 spoke with party. 
 

 
                1508 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

walkin party reporting an item he believes was stolen in the  
town of stow. s7 to speak with party. 
 

       Refer To Incident:    24-17-OF 
 
                1536 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

calling party is seeking to speak with animal control  
regarding k-9 related questions. 
 

         Narrative:     
contacted boxboro pd for animal control. all clear. 
 

 
                1642 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1700 RADAR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

top speed 36 mph 1 stop was made  
 

 
                1705 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
         Narrative:     

Worcester PD requesting notification for a deceased party's  
family. 
 

         Narrative:     
s7 to assist. s7 spoke with party, passed information, all  
clear. 
 

 
                1708 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 115WHEELER] BUTTERNUT FARM GOLF CLUB - WHEELER RD 
         Narrative:     

s3 with a motor vehicle stop. all clear with a verbal. 
 



 
                1750 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1849 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    HEATHER LN 
         Narrative:     

96 yr old male party with hand infection requesting  
transport to emerson 
 

         Narrative:     
pro advised bls only 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 transporting 1 to emerson bls , sm 0.0 em 9.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-93-IN 
 
                2047 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                2135 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                2142 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 8] BOSE CORPORATION - GREAT RD 
 
                2147 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
 
                2153 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                2156 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
 
                2159 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                2215 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 486] CAR LOT EXPRESS - GREAT RD 
 
                2345 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
 
For Date: 01/31/2024  -  Wednesday  
 
                0223 ANIMAL No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    O'CONNELL WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a Dog barking on O'connoll way has woken him  
up for the second night in a row. S4/S5 respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
S5 reports area checked for several minutes with nothing  
heard.  
 

 
                0536 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller came in to retrieve property. Services rendered.  
 

 
                0831 Generator Test Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                0847 911 ABANDONED/ERROR AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 055HARTLEY] HALE MIDDLE SCHOOL - HARTLEY RD 
         Narrative:     

911 Caller reporting an elevator test. S6 confirmed.  
 

 
                0855 DISABLED MV Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + LANTERN LN 
 



                0942 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assisting walk in party with LTC application. 
 

 
                1130 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1302 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assisting walk in party with LTC application.  
 

 
                1349 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1456 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

walk-in party requesting paperwork. s9 & s4 spoke with  
party. all clear. 
 

 
                1643 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

rp called regarding a request for an accident report. 
 

 
                1707 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

s9 to speak with aco 
 

 
                1853 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

S9 prepared court documents. 
 

 
                1938 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                2044 SUSPICIOUS ACTIVITY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 626GREATRD] STOW BROOK GULF - GREAT RD 
 
                2048 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Confirmed Accidental   
  Location/Address:    DUNSTER DR 
         Narrative:     

911 hang-up, made contact with the party they stated it was  
an apple watch malfunction. s9 will be out to confirm. 
 

         Narrative:     
s9 confirmed accidental 
 

 
 
For Date: 02/01/2024  -  Thursday  
 
                0009 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 098GLEASON] FLATS - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0806 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 390GREATRD] RUSSELL'S CONVENIENCE STORE - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reporting a minor 2 car MVA. Police and Fire  
responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
no fire services S6 reporting minor in nature no report just  
a paper exchange.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-94-IN 
 



                0825 LARCENY /FORGERY/ FRAUD Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting an unemployment scam caller advised.  
 

 
                0932 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assisting walkin party with report request.  
 

 
                0938 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                0939 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    S ACTON - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1010 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                1144 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HUDSON RD 
 
                1254 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1441 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    KIRKLAND RD 
         Narrative:     

911 alarm CO requesting dispatch for an alert no response.  
Police and Fire responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
17 stated no als. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-95-IN 
 
                1443 911 ABANDONED/ERROR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WILDWOOD RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller stating accidental by cellphone. S23 responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
s23 made contact with the calling party and his father.  
confirmed accidental.  
 

 
                1501 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1502 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
 
                1516 MOTOR VEHICLE STOP VERBAL WARNING   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1637 MEDICAL, MUTUAL AID Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [BOX] BOXBOROUGH REGENCY - ADAMS PL 
         Narrative:     

BOXBOROUGH REQUESTING MUTUAL AID AMBULANCE FOR MALE PARTY  
REQUESTING TRANSPORT. 
 

         Narrative:     
RES 17 CANCELED BY BOXBOROUGH. CLEAR AND RETURNING. 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-96-IN 
 
                1736 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    ROBERT RD 
         Narrative:     

male party fell and injured hip requesting transport 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 en route to emerson. bls. sm 0.0 em 10.2 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-97-IN 



 
                1810 Road Safety Complaint Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    ADAMS DR 
         Narrative:     

rp called regarding a truck parked on the road. rp stated  
they do have traffic cones posted in the area. 
 

         Narrative:     
s23 stated the utility vehicle is coned off and not  
obstructing. all clear. 
 

 
                1852 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    LOWELL DR 
         Narrative:     

male party difficulty breathing. 
 

         Narrative:     
res 17 transporting 1 to emerson als on board sm 0.0 em 10.8 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-98-IN 
 
                1920 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1934 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
                1937 Erratic Operator Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HILEY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

passing motorist reports to s9 possible erratic operator. s9  
followed vehicle no erratic operation observed.  
 

 
                2026 FIRE, CARBON MONOXIDE Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    LOWELL DR 
         Narrative:     

rp requesting a carbon monoxide check, rp stated she had a  
headache that clears when going outside. advised party to  
wait outside for fire department to arrive. 
 

         Narrative:     
c1 stated the house has been cleared with no findings. home  
owner has been advised. all units clear.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-99-IN 
 
                2327 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
 
 
For Date: 02/02/2024  -  Friday  
 
                0213 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0709 ALARM, BURGLAR No Action Required   
  Location/Address:    [STW 139] 10 WEST VIEW - WEST VIEW LANE 
         Narrative:     

Alarm Co requesting dispatch for zone 6. S2/S7 responding.  
Alarm Co requested to cancel prior to arrival.  
 

 
                0715 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0945 COURT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1007 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    PACKARD RD 
 
                1035 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1037 RADAR Services Rendered   



  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
                1122 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                1315 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Transported to Hospital   
  Location/Address:    EDGEHILL RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller requesting medical for back pain. Police and fire  
responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
ALS requested by R17  
 

         Narrative:     
R17/ALS transporting to EH S/M 0.0 E/M 10.5 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-100-IN 
 
                1349 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Vehicle Towed   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
         Narrative:     

Multiple 911 callers reporting an MVA. Police Fire and ALS  
responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
no fire servives towed to CBK 
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-101-IN 
       Refer To Accident:    24-13-AC 
 
                1429 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assisting walk in party with information. 
 

 
                1649 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller letting us know their car broke down and is currently  
parked in the Community Center Lot. It will be towed in the  
next 1-2 hours 
 

 
                1750 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHEELER RD 
 
                1757 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1817 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1856 COMPLAINT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 403GREATRD] CENTER SCHOOL - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports a high pitched alarm / noise comming from the  
School. S9 responding  
 

         Narrative:     
S9 spoke with the custodian about the issue. They were able  
to silence the alarm.  
 

 
                2002 MOTOR VEHICLE  ACCIDENT Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD + HILEY BROOK RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports hitting a Deer.  
 

 
                2014 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 50] BUSCEMI'S LIQUORS - HUDSON RD 
 
                2017 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 



                2217 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
 
For Date: 02/03/2024  -  Saturday  
 
                0016 Erratic Operator Taken/Referred to Other Agency   
  Location/Address:    GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

911 caller reports a dark colored suv passed him at a high  
rate of speed eastbound on 117 headed into Maynard. RP was  
unable to give a plate number, only description was a dark  
colored Honda SUV. Maynard Pd was called and given all  
information relayed. 
 

 
                0026 Stow Community Park Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                0033 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WEST ACTON RD 
 
                0107 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 15JOHNSTON] PLANTATION APARTMENTS - JOHNSTON WAY 
         Narrative:     

Caller reports a open gate at the construction site on the  
Plantation apartments property. S7 responds. 
 

         Narrative:     
S7 was able to secure the gate.  
 

 
                0119 RADAR REPORT FILED   
  Location/Address:    WHITMAN ST 
 
                0658 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                0824 POLE/TREE/WIRE DOWN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    WHITNEY RD + GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Caller reporting a Tree on wires. Police and Fire  
responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
HLP on scene.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-102-IN 
 
                1016 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                1135 911 Out of Town Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [HUD] BROOKSIDE 
         Narrative:     

911 caller in Hudson. transferred to Hudson 911.  
 

 
                1509 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

returning phone calls 
 

 
                1615 COMPLAINT GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    HALE RD 
         Narrative:     

caller reports dirt bikes on the lake. S3,S9 Responding.  
 

         Narrative:     
Dirt bikes were gone upon arrival.  
 

 
                1657 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1719 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   



  Location/Address:    [STW 350HARVARD] DELANEY PROJECT - HARVARD RD 
 
                1723 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                2020 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Assist resident with medication disposal  
 

 
                2130 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                2144 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 570GLEASON] HUDSON TOWN LINE - GLEASONDALE RD 
 
                2150 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2155 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 999STATERD] SUDBURY TOWN LINE - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2320 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    RED ACRE RD 
 
 
For Date: 02/04/2024  -  Sunday  
 
                0047 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                0049 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 118GREAT] LOWER COMMON - GREAT RD 
 
                0443 MEDICAL EMERGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    FAXON DR 
         Narrative:     

911 Caller request ambulance for his father who has fallen. 
 

         Narrative:     
R17 clears with a lift assist.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-103-IN 
 
                0831 ALARM, BURGLAR Confirmed Accidental   
  Location/Address:    [STW 215HARVARD] WEDGEWOOD PINES COUNTRY CLUB - HARVARD RD 
         Narrative:     

Commercial alarm reported. Zone: Interior entry. S6,S7  
responding 
 

         Narrative:     
Confirmed accidential by employee 
 

 
                0841 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                0842 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    TAYLOR RD 
 
                0854 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 76] CAPTAIN SARGENT FARM CONSERVATION AREA - SOUTH ACTON RD 
 
                0855 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    BOXBORO RD 
 
                1043 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

Walk in, let us know he will be doing an exchange in our  
parking lot.  
 

 
                1131 FIRE, INVESTIGATIONS Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 509] POMPOSITTICUT COMMUNITY CENTER - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     



l4 Investigating an odor. Fire Cheif, Building inspector &  
assistant Building Inspector have been notified.  
 

      Refer To Fire Case:    24-104-IN 
 
                1243 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

assist with perscription disposal 
 

 
                1327 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                1330 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 60] STOW SHOPPING PLAZA - GREAT RD 
 
                1433 ANIMAL Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HOMESTEAD LN 
         Narrative:     

rp states that a raccoon is trying to enter the residence. 
 
 

         Narrative:     
aco called requesting police assist, s9 to respond. 
 

         Narrative:     
s9 stated the raccoon has been put down. aco notified to  
remove. 
 

 
                1435 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
          Location:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON 
         Narrative:     

party calling regarding motor vehicles on Lake Boon. 
 

         Narrative:     
contacted spec lake boon officer for follow-up. 
 

 
                1503 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 158] LAKE BOON - BARTON RD 
         Narrative:     

rp called regarding motor vehicles on lake boon. s9 en  
route. 
 

         Narrative:     
s9 spoke with parties. all clear. 
 

 
                1525 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

walk-in party disposing medication. 
 

 
                1537 ASSIST CITIZEN Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
         Narrative:     

medication disposal. 
 

 
                1617 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 
                1629 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                1650 ASSIST OTHER AGENCY Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HOMESTEAD LN 
         Narrative:     

s9 to assist aco with animal location 
 

 
                1701 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    HARVARD RD 
 



                1944 FOLLOW-UP INVEST. Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    [STW 305GREAT] STOW POLICE DEPARTMENT - GREAT RD 
 
                2019 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 873GREAT01] E T & L Construction Corporation - GREAT RD 
 
                2028 Road Safety Complaint GONE ON ARRIVAL   
  Location/Address:    [STW 180SUDBURY] SUDBURY RD BRIDGE - SUDBURY RD 
         Narrative:     

rp called regarding a vehicle parked suspiciously. s9 to  
investigate 
 

         Narrative:     
s9 stated area checked. party was g.o.a. 
 

 
                2044 Town Beach Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW BEACH] TOWN BEACH - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2048 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 999STATERD] SUDBURY TOWN LINE - SUDBURY RD 
 
                2152 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 83] STOW COMMUNITY PARK - OLD BOLTON RD 
 
                2158 Patrol Initiated Area Check AREA CHECKED   
  Location/Address:    [STW 18] TOWN BUILDING - GREAT RD 
 
                2331 RADAR Services Rendered   
  Location/Address:    DELANEY RD 
 
 
 

 


